
 

 

 

MOOTOWN FIELD TRIP 

 
WHO: UHE 2ND Grade Class | 

Parents are more than 

welcome to come along on the 

field trip. Please let me know 

ASAP if you plan on joining 

us.  

 

WHAT TO BRING: Your 

student will be provided a 

sack lunch from the cafeteria 

for our picnic. Please be 

checking the weather before 

sending your child to school 

on field trip day. They might 

be in need of a rain jacket, 

coat, or hat. 

WHEN: October 19th ‒ We will 

be leaving at 9am and 

returning to school at 2pm.  

 

WHERE: Mootown in 

Brookland.        

 
We are very excited for this 

field trip. Be sure to mark your 

calendars if you plan to join us. 

If you have not filled out a 

permission slip for field trips for 

this school year, it must be 

completed by October 18th in 

order for your child to attend. If 

you have any questions, please 

do not hesitate to contact me! 


